
Dear Parent(s), 
Please find important notification about board examination that will be held in July 2020 by click 

on the link given below: 
LINK ==>  ​http://cbse.nic.in/newsite/attach/Notification-2.06.2020.pdf 

 
Please contact Ms. Lissy at 9650356214 in case of change of Examination Center by 5 th June 

positively. 
 

Regards, 
Vidya Bharati School 
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